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From: Noel Pauley <noel.pauley@gmail.com> 
Date: July 28, 2023 at 5:28:27 PM ADT 
To: Appeal Inquiries <AppealInquiries@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Service Station in Borden 

I oppose the 4th statation in the Borden area as it will put one of the existing station out of 
business. No need for it. 
      Noel Pauley 


